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JANUARY TERM VISITING FELLOWSHIPS AND VISITING PROFESSORSHIPS

The Faculty of Law at the University Of Western Ontario invites applications for Visiting Fellowships and Visiting Professorships for the upper year component of the January Term. It is expected that positions will be held for four weeks during January 2008.

Western Law’s trimester system offers students a month-long, intensive January Term in addition to the regular Fall and Spring Terms. The upper year component of the January Term allows students to select a single course from a list of approximately fifteen options. The average enrollment in each course is twenty students and in no case is enrollment allowed to exceed twenty-five. The program is designed to offer students a broad choice of substantive subjects and pedagogic approaches. Accordingly, while each course is allotted three hours of class time for each day during the four-week term, instructors are free to devote some or all of that time to lectures, exercises, demonstrations, simulations, and supervisions. It is also envisaged that some days might be given over to independent research, reading or paper preparation. Instructors are free to assess students on the basis of term papers, examinations, simulated exercises, course journals, and student presentations.

The Faculty will consider Visiting Professorship applicants with interests in all areas of law and applicants for the following three January Term Visiting Fellowships: Stephen Dattels Fellowship in Mining and Finance Law; Hicks Morley January Term Fellowship In Labour and Employment Law; and Torys LLP Faculty Fellowship in Business Law. Preference will be given to highly qualified candidates who will expand the range of subjects taught within the Faculty or offer unique pedagogic approaches. Each January term visitor receives a stipend, airfare and accommodation. Each visitor is also assigned a Faculty sponsor, who assumes responsibility for the guest’s general well-being.

The University of Western Ontario is committed to employment equity, welcomes diversity in the workplace, and encourages applications from all qualified individuals, including women, members of visible minorities, aboriginal persons, and persons with disabilities.

Applicants should electronically send a curriculum vitae and a brief course proposal to Professor Jason W. Neyers, Faculty of Law, The University of Western Ontario, London, Ontario, N6A 3K7 (jneyers@uwo.ca). Applicants should specify in their application whether they wish to be considered for one of the three Visiting Fellowships. The deadline for receipt of applications is 15 December 2006.
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